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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

28th February 2025 
Dear All, 
 
A reminder that, as part of our World Book Day Celebration, we have a Dress Up Day next Friday (7th Mar). Children 
can come to school dressed as their favourite book character or perhaps they could bring their favourite book in 
school. World Book Day is an annual celebration of authors, illustrators, books and the joy of reading: please do not 
go out spending money on a costume!  
 
Thanks for those of you who have supported our Book Fair which will be open for the last times before and after 
school on Monday.  
 
Yesterday, our Year 3 and 4 Football & Netball teams both played against Pimperne Primary School with the 
footballers narrowly losing and the netballers narrowly winning. It was a joy to see such enthusiasm, focus and skill 
from all the players and – as we have come to expect – the sporting conduct was exemplary: well done to everyone 
involved!!! 
 
I am delighted that 10 of our Sapphire Class have taken the opportunity to do their Bikeability 2 over the next few 
week. Lucy, the instructor, is now offering additional slots for our Sapphire pupils, please follow the link below: it an 
amazing chance to have expert tuition in road safety, which after all  is a life skill. 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/panel-tod-oil 
  
The Year 6 pupils have started their SATs Breakfast Club this week. This happens twice a week and will continue until 
Year 6 take their SATs in May. Many thanks to Chris GP and his team who give up their time to make this happen. 
 
Finally, Ruby Class parents and guardians, please do not forget their Celebration Worship at 3pm on Thursday 6th 
May: we would love to see you here. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel and Lisa 
 

Notices 

Guitar Lessons at School 
We have a guitar teacher currently running lessons at our school: 1:1 half hour session at £15 
Please get in touch with Sam direct: sam.hurst@live.co.uk for more information. 

 

Important Dates for your Diaries 

Thu 6 Mar  - Ruby Class Celebration Worship 
Fri 7 Mar  - World Book Dress Up Day   
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Mon 10 Mar  - Diamond Class Celebration Worship 
Wed 12 Mar  - Topaz Class Celebration Worship 
Thu 13 Mar  - Sapphire Class Celebration Worship 
Tue 18 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Thu 20 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Fri 4 Apr  - Easter Service @ 10am 
Fri 4 Apr  - Last day of term 
7 – 21 April  - Easter Holiday 
Tue 22 April  - Children back in school 
12 – 15 May  - Year 6 SATs 
19 – 21 May  - Year 6 Residential 
26 – 30 May  - Half Term 
2 – 13 June  - Year 4 Multiplication Check 
9 – 13 June  - Year 1 Phonics Screening 
10 June  - Class & Year 6 Leavers Photos 
Wed 25 June  - Aquathlon 
Fri 27 June  - Sports Day 
20 – 22 June  - Y5 Sleepover 
Tue 1 July  - Year 6 move up day @ Gryphon School    
Fri 18 July  - Leaver’s Service @ 1:30pm (Year 6 parents, carers & families) 
Fri 18 July  - Last day of academic year 
21, 22 & 23 July - INSET Days, pupils not in 


